
 

 

 

 

To our members, 

 

The Irish Chess Union (ICU) and Ulster Chess Union (UCU) have agreed that the best way 

forward for our two unions is to work together and, with this in mind, the UCU have agreed 

to re-affiliate to the Irish Chess Union with immediate effect.  

Our goals are aligned in our aim to grow chess in the four provinces and we hope that 

working together will help us achieve this.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

John McMorrow     Ross Harris 

 

UCU President 


